
Sir Liam Donaldson 
Chief Medical Officer 
Department of Health 
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11 th June 2003 

Gosport War Memorial Hospital 

Dear Sir Liam 

RBA 100195-0001 

PRIVATE & CONFIDENTIAL 

I pleased to submit a report of the review into care of elderly people at Gosport. We are 
due to meet on Wednesday 181

h June, and I hope the report has arrived in reasonable time. 

I shall look forward to discussing the report and the findings next week. 

Yours sincerely 

Professor Richard Baker 
Director 
Clinical Governance Research & Development Unit 


